
BUTTE FAMILY YMCA 
2975 Washoe St | Butte MT 59701 
P 406 782 1266 | F 406 723 5125 
WWW.BUTTEYMCA.COM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROGRAM FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 
INFORMATION & APPLICATION 
 
Dear Applicant(s): 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in programs at the Butte Family YMCA!  It is 
a practice of Ys across the country to provide financial assistance so everyone can be 
involved in the Y. The Butte Family YMCA has made an extraordinary promise to our 
community: no one is turned away due to an inability to pay.  In order to keep our 
promise, the Butte Family YMCA is proud to offer Program Financial Assistance to 
those who qualify. Through the development of Program Financial Assistance, many 
more people are able to enjoy the benefits of programs at the Butte Family YMCA. 
 
Program Financial Assistance at the Butte Family YMCA was created to assist children, 
adults and families in becoming active in by participating in our programs. Applicants 
who qualify for Program Financial Assistance receive financial assistance for a period of 
12-months for all Y programs they chose to be involved in. In order to assist us in 
determining if you and/or your family meets the guidelines for Program Financial 
Assistance, please complete the attached application form found on pages 3 and 4.  On 
page 2 of this packet is a list of the specific information that must be included with your 
application in order for us to determine eligibility for financial assistance. Applications for 
Program Financial Assistance are processed on a weekly basis.  You will be notified 
once your application has been approved.  Approved applications are kept on file for 30 
days (after 30 days applications will be destroyed). Please note: we reserve the right to 
deny financial assistances based on insufficient/incomplete applications and/or based 
on sufficient subsidy/income. 
 
At the Butte Family YMCA, we encourage all community members to become active 
participants within our programs, as well through volunteer opportunities.  As a means 
for you to be part of the Y and help in saying thank you for the many individuals who 
have donated funds to make Program Financial Assistance possible, we ask that you 
consider volunteering at the Y.  Volunteer applications are available at the Welcome 
Center. 
 
Again, thank you for your interest in the Butte Family YMCA.  If you have questions or if 
we may be of assistance, please contact us via telephone or in person. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Butte Family YMCA Program Directors 

  


